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Principal:  
Mr. Christopher Reilly 
Email: creilly@cispg.ca 
 
Administrative Assistant:  
Mrs. Cristina Cabral  
email: staoffice@cispg.ca 
Ph: 250-632-6313 
 

Office Hours: 8:30am to 12:00pm & 12:30pm 
to 3:30pm 
 

Council Members: Angela Pitzel, Tania 

Pigeon, Chelsea Houghton, Cherry Parado, 

Kaitlyn Skillen & Father Babji 

 

Parent Group: Next meeting is on Tuesday, 

Feb. 6th at 7:00pm  
 

**********************************************  

January 
15th            Subway 

17th            Pedro's 

18th            Pasta 

19th            Div. 7 Skate  PM 

22nd           Subway 

24th             Pedro’s 

25th             Pizza 

26th            NID 

29th             Subway 

30th             Div. 6 Swim PM 

31st              Div. 5 Skate PM 

 

February 
2nd                Assembly Led by Div. 7 

7th                 Div. 2 Skate PM 

12th –15th    Catholic Schools Week 

13th     Wear Red/Pink  for Valentines 

14th                Ash Wednesday Mass Led by  

                         Div. 7 

16th                NIA 

19th Family Day Stat—No School 

27th            Div. 6 Skate AM 

28th            Anti Bullying Day-Pink Shirt 

  

 

    

Congratulations to the following students who through their good deeds were 
part of December’s Fruit of the spirit tree! 

  
 Noelle V. 

Robbie S. 
Charlotte B. 
 

Fleur A. 
Bianca L. 

Savannah L. 

Bailey B. 
Lucia M. 
Rui S. 

  

     Congratulations to Noelle and Robbie on winning this month’s DQ draw! 

Happy New year!!! 

 

Thank-you to all the staff and students for our  

wonderful Christmas performance held on the  

December 15th.  Everyone did an amazing job! 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration 
 

Kindergarten registrations are now open for September 
2024.  Please pick up a package at the office or print 
the documents from our website.  Space is limited.  
Please call or email the office if you have any  
questions. 
 
 

Teachers and Divisions 
 
Kindergarten– Div. 1  
(Mrs. Fitzpatrick) 
Grade 1-Div. 2 (Mrs. Krsanac) 
Grade 2– Div. 3 (Mrs. Piattoni) 
Grade 3-Div. 4 (Mrs. Pires) 
Grade 4–Div. 5 (Ms. Lagunas) 
Grade 5-Div. 6 (Mrs. Baker) 
Grade 5/6– Div. 7 (Mr. Nicolai) 
Grade 7– Div. 8 (Ms. Dos san-
tos) 
Grade 8/9-Div. 9 (Mrs. Fedyk/
Ms. Fonseca) 
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Remember to check our website regularly!  
You can find out about upcoming events, 
notices, monthly newsletters, enrollment 
forms,  bus schedule, and many more 

pictures!! Visit today at:  
www.stanthonysschoolkitimat.com  

Smile!!!   
 
Kindergarten students took advantage of a 
photo opportunity. They are the cutest! 
 
 

Catholic Schools Week !!  
 

 
Catholic Schools Week will be celebrated from  
February 12th to 16th. This week will be filled with 
some very exciting activities and events such as 
Arctic winter games, dress up as your favorite bible 
character, Bible trivia and so much more.  Please 
stay tuned for more details. 
    

Parent Group meets the first Tuesday of each 
month at 7pm in the teachers’ lounge - all are 
welcome to attend to share ideas & help plan on-
going fundraisers & organize fun school activi-
ties. We are currently working on raising funds to 
purchase/build a covered area for the stu-
dents There is a large Thermometer on the wall 
outside the school office to show the funds raised 
thus far.  A huge thank you to all who donated 
baking &/or purchased baking from the Christmas 
Concert Bake Sale - you raised $924! 
Please see emails going out this week in regards to 
our West-coast Seeds Fundraiser & our family 
 International Display & Potluck. 

A great big Thank-you to Joe Velho for  
returning our empties and returning all our  
cardboard and paper to KUTE. It was a huge 
job! If there are any parents who would like to 
volunteer to help with our recycling, it would be 
very appreciated. 
 

Dress for the weather! 
Please send your children with proper outdoor 
clothing .  The children will play outside when it is 
WET and COLD so please dress them accordingly. 
Please make sure to send your child with their 
snow pants and mittens.  It would be a good idea to 
pack an extra set of socks or tights. Thank-you!  

 
 

 

NET team will be in our school on Feb. 
21st.  They are looking for accommoda-
tions for Feb.20th and Feb.21st.  If you 
would like to help, please contact the  
office for more information. 

Fun Times in the snow!! 
 

 
 


